MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICD
OFFICE OF THE BISHOP
P. O BOX 15 SAN JUAN, P. R

yay 3lst 1928

My dear Bishop:

I have this week received the enclosed letter from
Ir Gray,relating th the construction of I Valentine's house,
This letter was in response to mine asking fof the check for
the %2000, which was voted for the purpose.

In accordance with the last paragraph,will you ask
Mr Valentine to prepare his plan and specifications and send
them either to me,or direct to Dr Gray in New York. In case
they are sent direct to Dr Gray,will he please send me & copy
so that I may give my formal and official approval? They should
be sent as early as possible,before next week's mail,as I sn
leaving next week for Santa Cruz and expect to be away for about
tenf days, lso a letter from Dr Gray says he will be away
from his office during July and Auvgust and requests that all
our business that can be foreseen be finished as early as poss-
ible before that tinme.

With best wishes and hoping that all of you continue
well,I remain with kind regards to ell,

Very sinceral? yours,

P.S. ire you planning to go Hurtﬂ?t eny time in the near future?
Fafipekénidle to Imow in advance so as to make any necessary ar-

rangements, GLJQPE?




